

6 June 1986

Paul Leduc San Francisco num 9 Colonia Coyoacan Mexico D.F.

Dear Paul,

We would be most honoured if you could attend our Festival this year and join us in celebrating the Latin

American retrospective.

Both of us are confident that FRIDA will be very well received by our audiences and that it will be recognized as an exceptional film. At the same time we will also be screening REED - MEXICO INSURGENTE.

We hope you can find the time in your schedule to come to Toronto for this event. Our dates are September 4-13, 1986. We will of course pay your travel and hotel expenses.

Please come. We mean this from the bottom of our hearts.

Yours sincerely,

Piers Handling

Helga Stephenson

Helge Stephenson